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Year 3 Educational Visit to New Brighton/Vale Park, Wirral  

Thursday 6th February 2025   

  

Dear Year 3 Families,  
  

We are so excited to be able to take the children in Year 3 on an Educational Visit to New 
Brighton/Vale Park, Wirral on Thursday 6th February. Whilst there we are there we will be 
learning about Pirates and Smugglers in New Brighton. This trip links to our History learning 
this term. 
 
We will travel to and from New Brighton in the morning on our school 
minibus in two groups. The children will retun to school in time for 
their lunch. 
  

Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform 
wearing a warm, waterproof coat and suitable walking shoes.    
  

For this trip to go ahead we will need your consent. Please provide 
consent via ParentPay. Please note there is no charge for this trip. 
 
We care looking forward to a fun filled day! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  

Mr Saunderson  
Year 3 Class Teacher   
 


